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Car Free Walks will send all members a short newsletter, with updates from the site, every three months. If you do not want to receive future 
newsletters, please contact us. 
    www.carfreewalks.org  

 
A walk for autumn 
Autumn is perfect for a multi-day trip: the paths are quieter, the hostels 
have space, and the golden yellows and reds as the trees turn are truly 
memorable. This three-day route is ideal for the season, heading across 
six wonderfully varied dales between Gargrave to Grinton.  
www.carfreewalks.org/walks/364/across_the_yorkshire_dales 
 

 

An autumn day in Wharfedale 
 
Been on a great autumn walk? Submit it at: 
www.carfreewalks.org/form_walk.php 
 

What’s on the blog? 
It’s not all mountains and glens in Scotland. The coastline has some 
fantastic days out – read about our walk to Port nam Murrach Bay. 
http://carfreewalks.blogspot.com 
 

 

Port nam Murrach Bay 
 

Competitions 
Congratulations to the winners of our Summit guidebooks competition – 

the prizes will be on their way shortly. Our latest prize for submitting 

walks is a fantastic Onya Bag - open until the end of November 2010. 

www.carfreewalks.org/onya_bag_competition.php 

And remember to log in (and scroll down in the 'Your walks and more' 

tab) for member's offers - including discounts with Aqua 3 maps and 

Green Books.   

 
Spotlight on … 
Devon’s Tarka Line railway runs through 
the charming countryside between 
Exeter and Barnstaple. There are great 
walks from each station; order a free 
guide from the Tarka Rail website. 
http://tarkarail.org/page2.html 
 

The car-free photo gallery 
Be inspired by our latest photos – from 
the Scottish Highlands, the South Downs, 
and the Grand Union Canal.  
www.visitorreview.com/carfreewalks 

 

 
Black Combe, Lake District 

 
You can also upload your own pictures. 
 

Next newsletter 
Our winter newsletter will be in out 
December. Please send us any news and 
meanwhile, enjoy the website! 

 
 

 


